

January 15, 2020

"BRIGHTER TOGETHER"

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
www.nscsd.org

Dear Parents of Lakeshore Road Elementary Students Enrolled in the Special Class 8:1:1 Program:

We are writing to share information on how the KWS Bear Road Elementary renovation will impact the 8:1:1 Program at Lakeshore Road Elementary.

After reviewing the phasing strategies and studying available space within our elementary schools, the District has determined the Special Class 8:1:1 Program will be relocated to Allen Road Elementary starting in the 2020-2021 school year.

We are committed to creating a smooth transition for students and staff and assure parents we will maintain the present class sizes and will provide our full support to this important educational program. We will communicate with you on the transition to Allen Road Elementary as details are finalized.

We thank you for your continued support as we work together to ensure a successful educational experience for our students and families. Please feel free to contact me or Tina Chmielewski with any questions you may have.

Best regards,

Christopher R. Leahey, Ed.D.

Christin 1

Associate Superintendent for Teaching and Learning

cleahey@nscsd.org

Tina Chmielewski

Lakeshore Road Elementary Principal

tchmiele@nscsd.org